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January 17, 2022 

 

REACH Declaration for Substances of Very High Concern 

 

Reference SL Power Model Number: SLE60SPD Series 

 

Customer PN:  
 

 

On behalf of SL Power Electronics Corp., I hereby declare that the above referenced model/part 

number / model family including all packaging materials meets all requirements for the REACH 

Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 and Directive 2017/1000/EC first released as a declaration European 

Parliament and of the Council of 18 December 2006 and periodically updated to its current form.   

This document also declares compliance to include the REACH Directive Annex XVII and the 

8th July 2021 update that contains 219 substances. 

 

This declaration is valid for all current items in the list of Substances of Very High Concern and 

will remain in effect as the list is expanded to cover new substances.   If any new substances are 

added to the list in the future that are found to affect this declaration or any of our supply chain 

determines that they no longer comply, SL Power will immediately take actions to assure 

continued compliance.   

 

If a detailed breakdown of the analysis on which this declaration is made, you may contact me 

directly. 

 

 

 
QMS Compliance Manager 

 

Roger McCarthy 

roger.mccarthy@slpower.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


